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Happy Summer Term! 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This term we will looking at the weather changes in 
the Summer season, focusing on planting, growing, 
transport and holidays. 
 
In Mathematics we will be looking at counting 
accurately, matching numerals to amounts, 3D 
shapes and number problems related to transport. 
 
Our literacy focus will be reading non-fiction and fiction books about plants, 
going on holiday and transport types. 
 
The weather this Summer we are sure will be 
unpredictable. We are going to look at the changes 
occurring to plants in this season by planting different 
seeds. 
 
Please ensure your child has a warm waterproof coat and spare 
clothes in their bookbag or placed on their peg.  We are outside 
in all kinds of weather and sometimes your child will get messy.  
Also, due to health and safety please ensure your child has 
Velcro trainers only and no earrings or jewellery. 
 
As you will be looking at buying new uniform in the near future, please can we 
remind you that nursery summer uniform is the yellow polo shirt and dark 
coloured shorts/green tracksuit bottoms only. 
 



Yours, 
 
Furzefield Nursery Team 
 
Mrs Wightman, Mrs Hamson, Mrs Jenns, Mrs Pinto and Mrs Young 
 

 
Dates for your diary: 

 
8th-12th May – SATS week – please ensure quiet voices outside when picking 
up (AM Nursery only)  
15th May – FOF Donation Day (toiletries) 
25th May – FOF Quiz evening 7:30-10pm 
26th May – FOF Donation Day (drinks) 
26th May – Break up 
 
5th June – Back to school 
9th June – FOF Donation Day (chocolates and Sweets) 
16th June – FOF Fathers Day Wrap 
20th June – New Reception parents meetings 9:30am and 6pm 
24th June – Summer Fete 
29th June – Sports day 10:30am (to be confirmed) 
 
7th July – Reports home 
18th July – end of term for Nursery only 

 

 
 


